
METEORITE INVESTIGATIONS 

Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 

. Fort Worth, Texas 76134 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

JIM WESTCOTT 
P.O. BOX 327 . SEDONA, ARIZONA 86336 

602-282-5522 

March 26, 1982 

Thank you for your letter dated January 28, 1982. 
Pardon my delay in answering, but I have just returned 
from a six week field trip in which I have discovered 
two new meteorites. 

Unfortunately, I no longer have Belle Plain material 
for distribution. I am enclosing a letter I sent out 
last week describing one of my new finds, the Beaver 
Meteorite. If this material is .of interest to you, 
I will be happy to send a specimen for your approval. 

Glenn Huss has spoken very highly of you and I look 
forward to meeting you. 

JW/aw 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

Jim Westcott 


